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Presentation by Cheryl Allen of Public Finance Group regarding the economic feasibility of selling
bonds to reimburse funds expended for the development public roadways within Travis County MUD
23 (Carmel Subdivision).

Travis Co. MUD No. 23 is expecting to sell its first installment of Road Bonds in early 2020, in which
official notice was received on November 26, 2019 as required by the Consent Agreement. Approval
by the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) is not required for sale of Road Bonds.
The Consent Agreement requires a presentation by the District's financial advisor to the City Council
meeting 90 days prior to the sale date to provide Council with the economic feasibility of the sale of
the bonds

Prior City Council Action
Consent for Travis County MUD 23 was granted by the City Council on December 28, 2015.

Supporting documents attached:
Notification of Bond Issue Letter

Recommended Action
Discussion only. No action is being taken.
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